
 

 Please read this page carefully as it includes information about safety and security issues associated 

with privacy. 

 Indicate your preference with regards to the sharing of your child’s personal information. 

 Complete and sign the form 

 Return this form to the school. 
 

You are welcome to contact the school to discuss this Privacy Agreement if you wish. 

 

In the interest of safety and security Motueka South School requires parent permission for the publishing of 

student’s names or photographs on our website, in our newsletters (which is also published to our website) 

and local newspapers.   

 

We are often involved in activities in and around the school that local newspapers are also interested in.  

Children get a great thrill from seeing themselves in these publications and we also believe it is important to 

celebrate children’s achievement.  There can be very good and genuine reasons why you may not want 

you child to be involved in these publications.   

 

We will share, if given permission, no more than a student’s first name and/or photograph. 

 

Please indicate your wishes by ticking the relevant box. 

 
 I am happy for my child’s name, photograph, or work to appear in local newspapers, the 

school newsletter or on the school website 

 
 I do not give permission for my child’s name, photograph or work to appear in local 

newspapers, the school newsletter or on the school website 

 
 

Child’s Name: Child’s Room: 

   

Parent/Caregiver Name: Signature: 

   

  Date: 
  

MSS  P R I V A C Y  A G R E E ME N T   


